
EV Charging Program - FAQs

Stay up-to-date with the EV Charging Program!
Scan the QR code to visit BART's website: 
www.bart.gov/sustainability/electricvehicle

Questions? Please email sustainability@BART.gov

Where will the EV chargers be located?
The EV chargers will be installed in the parking areas at Daly City and Colma 
Stations. While the exact placement will be influenced by existing electrical 
infrastructure, your input will help shape the final locations to best serve the 
community’s needs.

Who will be able to use the EV chargers?
The EV chargers will be open to everyone, whether or not you ride BART. 
Whether you're commuting, live nearby, or just passing through, you're welcome 
to charge your vehicle at our stations!

When will the EV chargers be available?
The EV chargers are set to be installed later this year and will be available for 
public use. Each session will have a maximum charging time of 24 hours.

Will I need a BART parking pass to use the EV chargers?
Yes, a parking pass is required to use the EV chargers between 4 AM and 3 PM 
on weekdays. During these hours, you must purchase Daily Fee Parking, 
Reserved Parking, or Monthly Reserved Parking. Parking is free on weekends 
and BART parking holidays. BART plans to offer a mix of first-come, first-served 
chargers and reservable chargers, ensuring flexibility for all users.

How will my feedback shape the EV Charging Program?
Your input will help BART make the EV chargers as convenient and accessible as 
possible. Feedback from the community will guide decisions on charger 
locations, availability, and overall implementation at Colma and Daly City 
Stations.

I don't own an EV, is my input still valuable?
Absolutely! Even if you don’t own an EV, your feedback matters. We want to 
hear your ideas and concerns to ensure this project benefits the entire 
community.
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